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2 November Annual General Meeting – Meeting starts at 8.00pm. 
Monday Fullarton Park Community Centre, 411 Fullarton Road, Fullarton Park. 
 All committee positions will be declared vacant, so if you would like to join the committee and 

assist in the running of the Sprite Club of SA please think about nominating or volunteering at 
the AGM. 

 Talk to any of the committee if you are interested or require further information. 
 
14 November Sprite Club Classic Sports Car Cruise – “Northerly Aspect!” – Meet 4.30pm – Departure 5.00pm 
Saturday For the first cruise of this season our gathering point will be in Kateena Street, Regency Park, 

that’s right, next to the Regency Park Vehicle Inspection Centre. As there is no activity there at 
that time of the week we envisage participants lining up along the curbs and generally staying in 
their cars. Gathering from 4:30 PM. Departure time will be at 5:00 PM. and head up the new 
Northern Connector and Expressway to Gawler, enjoying some different roads and scenery on 
this new road infrastructure. You can either dine in the area, or head towards the city via several 
various routes.  Any enquiries contact Pat Miller 0421289706. 

 
15 November MSCA Mallala Super Sprint – Round 5 – Mallala Motorsport Park 
Sunday The next Competition event will be held at Mallala for the final round of the MSCA Super Sprint 

Series. 
 Hoping the weather will provide a fast track for the competitors trying for a quicker lap time to 

end the year.  On track action from 10.00am 
 
21 November Sprite Club Re-Union Re-United Dinner - Namasté Nepalese Restaurant, Parkside – 7.00pm 
Saturday What a year 2020 has been! But, if you want to get back together with other Sprite Club 

members then The Re-Union Re-United Dinner might be for you.  
 The venue will be at Namaste Restaurant, 41 George Street, Parkside at 7.00pm. 
 The format will be a catered banquet with an interesting range of dishes for each of the courses. 

Cost is $40 per head. The meal and drinks will be subsidised by the Sprite Club. 
 Please come along and enjoy the company as well support the various award winners. 
 Payment can be made via the Club’s Bank Account EFT – Please note the Surname and numbers 

attending when making the deposit. 
 PLEASE NOTE: There will be No Dinner Payments on the night, must be prepaid before. 
 
7 December Christmas General Meeting – Meeting starts at 8.00pm. 
Monday Fullarton Park Community Centre, 411 Fullarton Road, Fullarton Park. 
 The ever-changing COVID rules regarding BBQ’s and catered events will determine whether we 

hold the BBQ in the Park before the Meeting. The Committee has investigated some options but 
will keep you posted of any developments as they come to hand. 

 
 

 

 


